
Itôs that time of the year again and we are gearing up for our Annual Fall Festival! Get ready for this fun 

time for the entire family. Join us on Friday, October 21st,  from 7:00pm - 9:00pm, right here at Gateway 

Academy. For those of you who are new to Gateway, this is one of our most popular events and we would 

love for you to come join in the fun! 

We will have all sorts of games, activities, prizes, food, and spooky fun! You and your child are welcome to 

come to the festival dressed in Halloween costumes. We will provide dinner and snacks for everyone to  

enjoy. We will be hosting our annual Cake Walk that evening, as well. There will be a sign-up sheet as the 

date gets closer if you would like to donate a baked good that we can use as prizes. As always, please feel 

free to bring along  neighbors, relatives or friends to join in on the fun! 

Watch your email inbox and the lobby for more details! 
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